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From our President Larry Western –  

It is now December 2018, and in reflecting back over the past year, I forgot about how great a 
time was had by all who attended the SLEAC events in 2018.  After all, that is what we are all 
about.  Your committee did a great job in organizing these events, and my thanks to them all. 
 

There were also some challenges this year with our budgets, the need for more Committee 
members, and of course my transition to the President of SLEAC.  The budgets are a work in 
progress, but I'm happy to report that all of our key Committee positions have been filled with 
very high-quality volunteers.  We are still looking for a couple more volunteers who would like 
to join a fun group of people, and you'll hear more about that in later events and 
Newsletters.  As your new SLEAC President, I'm finding that everyone on the Committee is very 
helpful in keeping me informed and easing the transition. 
 

The slate of events that are being discussed for the new year sound very exciting, and when we 
roll them out in the coming months, I think you'll agree. 
 

More about the budgets, because of steadily increasing prices and because less employees are 
retiring, we are forced to increase the membership fees to $10 per person, to take effect in the 
next fiscal year.  We sincerely hope this fee increase doesn't put a burden on any annuitants. 
 

With thoughts about those less fortunate, and how thankful we should all be for what we 
have, I hope that everyone has a very safe and happy holiday season. 
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Member News & Information 
 

Did You Know: That most of the funds for our club activities come 
from the subsidy we receive from ESSO. The club is allowed to 
apply for this once per year at the end of June. We receive a 
subsidy for each member who has paid their membership ($10 per 
person) for the current fiscal year AND who has attended a club 
event in the past fiscal year. So, come on out and participate!  
 

And here's an early reminder, everyone's annual membership will 
be due June 1, 2019, watch for the membership renewal request in 
the April newsletter. The club must receive your dues before we 
apply for the company subsidy in July. If you are not paid up by 
then SLEAC doesn't receive a subsidy for you.  
 

Has Anything Changed? 
Help us to keep our club records up to date. 
Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail 
address?  
Send the new information to: 
Ralph Henry 
145 Conestoga Dr. 
Sarnia, Ont. N7S 6A2 
519-383-0156 

md.sleac@gmail.com 

Keep us up to date 
If anyone knows of a member’s illness or death please 
contact secretary Sharon Sharp and she will send out a 
card.    519-383-7578  
 
Web site 
Our web site is back up and running and reliable thanks to 
Ric Cudmore! On the web site are links to photographs, 
events and other information.  

http://sleacweb.ca 
 

Future Event Registrations  
Cheques must not be dated any later than the 
cutoff date for an event. Cheques dated for day of 
event will not be accepted. 

Transportation and accessibility 
Please note that registrations for our events will 
include a line that you can fill in if transportation is 
needed or if you can provide a ride to the event. The 
committee members organizing that event will make 
an effort to link those that need a ride and those who 
can provide one.  
 
For all of us, please remember to watch out for each 
other and offer assistance if needed to members with 
restricted mobility. 

  

mailto:md.sleac@gmail.com
http://sleacweb.ca/
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SLEAC Golf Tournament – Widder Station 
Thursday Sept 6  
 

50/50 - Habitat 

Food collection - Contact House, Forest 

 

  

  

  

  
More photos on the web page  
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SLEAC Fish Fry      October 11, 2018 
Coordinators Sharron Willock, Sharon Sharp, Rakesh 

Mehta, Sam Donato 
 

50/50 to Noelle’s Gift  

Food collection:  Food Donations went to School Breakfast/Lunch Program 

  

  

  

 
 

 

More pictures on the web page 
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SLEAC 

Christmas Dinner and 

Dance 

Dante Club  

November 29, 2018  

Event Co-coordinators  

 

Alan Day, Sam Donato, Ralph Henry 

Music by CDDC 50 / 50 to benefit Sarnia and District Humane 
Society 
 
Food Donations to the Salvation Army 

 

  

   

   
More photos on our web page   
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Club 

 

2018 - 2019 Committee 

President: Larry Western  
 

519-542-9481  
 

Vice president: Tim Mondoux 
 

519-491-9891 
 

Past president: Sharron Willock 519-542-4952 

Secretary/Outreach: Sharon Sharp 519-383-7578  

Treasurer: Gary Locke 
 

519-869-6336  
 

Directors: Jim Snyder 
Sam Donato 

 519-786-6374 C 519-330-4195 

519-402-2759 

Event Planning: Alan Day 
Doug Robinson 
Rakesh Mehra 
Ron Pask 
Ralph Henry 
Lynn Hyatt 

519-542-1517  
519-869-8818 
519 541 0678 
519 331-7285 
519-383-0156 
519-337-6867 

Membership: Carol Barnes  

Webmaster Ric Cudmore 519-331-1583 

Communications: Jim Snyder                                         519-786-6374 C 519-330-4195 

 

Our next executive meeting will be at 10 a.m. April 11, 2019 at IOL Training Centre 252 Chippewa St. 

Our web site is http://sleacweb.ca  
Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed 

 

  
  

 

  
 

  

http://sleacweb.ca/
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SLEAC Valentine’s Day Luncheon 
 

Date:        February 14, 2019 

Location: Dante Club 

 

Event coordinators     

     Sharron Willock, Doug Robinson, Rakesh Mehra  

 

Social 12:00 am to 1:00                    Lunch at 1:00 – 2:00 pm                   
We will have a special speaker from the West Lambton Health Centre to give us a short overview of 

the services available 

 

Menu:  Pasta bar with meatballs, focaccia bread and salad 

Assorted delicious squares for dessert.  Tea, coffee.    There will be a cash bar. 

 

50/50 Charity 
Harmony for Youth 

Food collection  

Inn of the Good Shepherd 

 

Reply with form and cheque to  

Sharron Willock, 125 Stathis Blvd., Sarnia, ON, N7S 5T5 519-542-4952 

 

Cheques payable to SLEAC                                          Cutoff date is February 6      

 
 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $15 
 
 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $15 
 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $28 
 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $28 
 

Please let us know if you have any special dietary 
needs. Please define 
 

 
 
______________________________ 
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Do you need transportation assistance? 
 

 
______________________________ 

Can you provide transportation for someone 
else? 

 
______________________________ 
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SLEAC presents Movies and a Dinner                 
When: May 1, 2019 

Where: Imperial Theater and Sarnia Legion 
Arrive and register at Imperial Theater 1:00 pm to 1:45   

Cash Bar will be open  
Movies start at 2:00 (short intermission between the movies) 

 
After the movies, stroll down to the Sarnia Legion for supper  

Social time 4:15 to 5:00 (cash bar open 4:15 to 5:15) 
Dinner at 5:00 pm 

Movies 
 
Electric Motion Pictures (led by a current 
Imperial employee Aaron Huggett) has 
produced several short movies. We will be 
watching the Black Donnelly’s and his 
newest project Black Gold 

Menu:  
 
Hot meal served family style 
Roast beef 
Potatoes and vegetables 
Dessert 

 
 

Member cost $20.  Guest cost $40 
Register by April 17, 2019 

 

50/50  

St. Clair Child and Youth Services 

Food collection  

School Breakfast Program 
(recommend we make cash donations for the 

organizers to use most effectively) 
 

Cheques payable to SLEAC Do not post-date cheque past April 17 

  
Reply by April 17 to:    Sharon Sharp, 600 Rowella’s Way, Sarnia, ON, N7V 4K3 
 
Coordinators: Gary Locke, Ron Pask, Sharon Sharp, Jim Snyder 
 
 

SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $20 
 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $20 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $40 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $40 
 
Do you have special dietary needs? Please 
define 

 
_____________________________________ 

Do you need transportation assistance?  
_____________________________________ 

Can you provide transportation for someone 
else? 

 
_____________________________________ 

 


